
Kirkton Primary School Weekly Notices 
Week Beginning Monday 7th June 2021

Please download the 
app to keep up to 
date with what’s 
happening.

Lunch Menu
Week 1

If you have any 
questions please 
contact us via 01555 
772466 or 
gw14kirktonpsoffice
@glow.sch.uk

New P1 Visits
We are delighted to welcome our new P1 
pupils into the playground on Wednesday, 
we are looking forward to a lovely session 

and sharing what makes our school fabulous.

Pre-loved Uniform

We have a number of pre-loved 
uniform items in school. We are 
planning on putting the rails 

outside the school office this week
at the start and end of the day 

(weather permitting).  Please take
anything you could use.

We know our children all grow and 
don’t want anyone going out 

before the holidays and buying 
new uniform. (Just in case they 

grow again!)

Sports Day
Mrs Smith is in the process of organising Sports 
Day.  This year, due to current restrictions, it will 
look slightly different but will include as many of 
the traditional activities as possible.  Scottish 

Government restrictions mean that unfortunately 
parents/family member etc. are not able to 
attend.  We will post more information soon.

ParentPay
We have been 

asked to remind all 
parents to ensure 
their ParentPay 
account is not in

debt before the end
of the term. Please
give us a call if we 
can help you with 
this in any way.

Photographs
Proofs from the photographs were sent home last week. If 

you are able to, please place your order by Friday 11th June to 
allow delivery to the school before the end of term. 

Orders received after this date, may occur additional 
postage and packaging charges.  Unfortunately we are 

unable to provide additional copies of proofs if they have 
been lost  There is no obligation to buy.


